
 

 

 

6th July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

I would like to update you with some important matters. 

 

Staff News 

I am pleased to inform you that Mr Knight has recently been interviewed and appointed as Acting 

Deputy Headteacher from September supporting Miss Simmons in her role as Acting Headteacher. 

Mr Knight will not have a whole class responsibility but will be supporting across both Year 5 and 

Year 6. 

We have recently appointed Miss Danielle Box to the teaching staff team and look forward to 

welcoming her in September. 

We have appointed a new Safeguarding Caseworker and Pastoral Family Support Lead, Mrs Angelina 

Sands who will be supporting our families from September.  

I am sure you will give our new staff the warm, friendly welcome as you get to know them in the 

coming weeks. 

 

Parent Governor 

We have received 3 applications for the role of Parent Governor which is more candidates than 

vacancies. We therefore must now hold a ballot. We will send out the candidate’s statements along 

with a ballot paper.  

You should: 

• Read the candidates statements sent via school jotter 

• Mark an X alongside the candidates name you wish to vote for. Do not mark the ballot paper 

in any other way 

• Insert the completed ballot paper into a sealed marked envelope with Parent Governor 

Election 

• Return your ballot paper in a sealed envelope to the school office no later than Thursday 

14th July 

• Should you require a printed ballot paper please let the office know 

We will announce the result on Friday 15th July. Many thanks to those parents who have put 

themselves forward. 

 

 



 
 

Class Arrangements for September  

CLASSES 

Nursery               Mrs Lowrey (Monday, Wednesday) 
                                                     Mrs Meredith (Wednesday - Friday) 

Reception                                   Miss Pearson                           

Year One   Mrs Williams 

Year Two   Miss McCrea 

Year Three   Mrs Capper (Monday-Thursday) 
                                                     Miss Dwan (Friday) 

Year Four   Mrs Lee (Monday-Wednesday) 
                                                     Mrs Galvin (Wednesday-Friday) 

Year Five   Miss Box 

Year Six   Miss Prunty 
 

The children will take part in a transition afternoon on Monday 11th July where they will meet their 

new class teacher and spend time in their new classroom.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Kelly  

Headteacher  


